
 
  

The University of Tokyo Undergraduate Program Information Seminar 
Saturday, 8 September, 2012 

Seoul, Korea 

The University of Tokyo will be launching two new undergraduate programs taught entirely in English, 
starting in October of 2012, called PEAK (Programs in English at Komaba). One is on East Asian 
Studies and the other focuses on Environmental Sciences. Both result in a Bachelor’s degree and prior 
knowledge of Japanese language is not required. Generous merit-based scholarships are available. 

The PEAK Undergraduate Admissions Office invites you to join an introductory seminar on PEAK to be 
held in Seoul with the support of the Embassy of Japan. This seminar is designed especially for Korean 
students, their parents and high school teachers/college counselors. At the seminar, the university 
representatives will provide you with comprehensive information about PEAK, including admission 
procedures for 2013 enrollment. 

Location Central Seoul, further details will be provided to the registered participants. 

Date Saturday, 8 September, 2012 

Language Conducted in English without interpretation to Korean 

Hours Please indicate your preference in the registration. 
1. Morning Session 10:00 a.m. - 12:00 a.m. 
2. Afternoon Session 1:30 p.m. - 3:30 p.m. 

Speakers Dr. Yujin Yaguchi 
Associate Professor, Graduate School of Arts and Sciences 
Chair, PEAK Undergraduate Programs, College of Arts and Sciences 

Dr. Sang Mi Park 
Project Associate Professor, PEAK Undergraduate Programs, College of 
Arts and Sciences 

RSVP Please R.S.V.P. by e-mail titled “Seoul Information Seminar Registration” to 
peakinfoseminar@ml.adm.u-tokyo.ac.jp including the following information: 

1. Preferred session * 
[ Morning or Afternoon] 

2. Your name 
3. E-mail 

4. Phone number 
5. School name and what grade you are in 
6. Parents name, if you plan to bring them 

along. 
You will receive a confirmation e-mail when your registration has been 
successfully processed. 
* Please note you may not be assigned to the desired session due to venue capacity. 

For information about PEAK, please see http://peak.c.u-tokyo.ac.jp/ . Participants are strongly 
encouraged to check their eligibility explained in PEAK Application Guidelines for 2013 enrollment in 
advance. This material is available online and downloadable. 

Any enquiries regarding the seminar, please contact us at int.admissions@ml.adm.u-tokyo.ac.jp . 

  


